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EXTENSION OF THE CANCELLATION OF OUR PERFORMANCES 

AND THE SUSPENSION OF OUR ACTIVITIES UNTIL AUGUST 31, 2020 
 
Dear music-lover friends,  
 
Montréal, April, 30, 2020: In order to respond to the still uncertain situation as well as to current government 
directives, Jeunesses Musicales Canada are actively continuing their commitment to limit the spread of 
COVID-19. In order to ensure the protection of our audience, artists and partners, the cancellation of all our 
performances and the suspension of our activities will continue until August 31, 2020 inclusively.   

We remind you that in keeping with our commitment to customer service and our act of god policy, all our 
subscribers and ticket buyers will be contacted as soon as possible. We remind you that you can join the 
#BILLETSOLIDAIRE campaign by donating the cost of your ticket to JM Canada and thus enabling us to 
continue our educational mission. We thank you in advance for your generosity.  

 Here is the updated list of cancelled performances:  

- Cushion Concerts → Le chant de l’alouette : Sunday, May 10, 2020 
- Musical Escapades → L’expédition de la Rythmobile : May 11 - 15, 2020 
- Musical Escapades → Le chant de l’alouette : June 1 - 5,  2020 
- Musical Escapades →  Peter and the Wolf : June 2 - 4, 2020 (Théâtre Outremont) 
- All workshops and concerts planned in preschool and school settings in Quebec. 
- All workshops and concerts scheduled with professional promoters 

During the confinement period, the JM Canada team continues its activities by working remotely and 
remains at your disposal to answer your questions. We can’t wait to meet you to celebrate the joys of sharing 
music.  
 
Let’s spread the music, not the virus! 
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